Special Church Council Meeting - 30t April 1944

Extract

The Pastor intimated that the G.A. were entertaining the wounded soldiers to tea in the Church hall, and
the leader of this organisation asked the Council if they would lift the no smoking ban for this particular
occasion. While not forgetting the good work this organisation is doing, and appreciating the gesture on
the girls part, the Council felt they could not relax the no smoking restriction. After the discussion it was
moved and seconded that the ban remain. This was agreed to.



